
ARCHBISHOP RUMMEL HIGH SCHOOL SOCCER  

On behalf of The Archbishop Rummel Soccer Program 2003 and 2023  

State Semi-Finalist, 2005 and 2007 State Quarter Finalist, 2006, 2008,   

2011, 2012, 2022 Regional Playoff Round, and 1974-1976, 1981,   

1987, 2004 District Champs, we invite you to share in our excitement   

of our upcoming 2023-2024 season by advertising your business on   

our soccer game field fences located at Raider Field. We have exactly  

25 home games this year between our three teams which will expose your business to over 2000  

people this season.   

We are excited about the season and our new renovations, along with the ongoing improvements.  

We have a program rich with tradition and success with players selected to the All-State, All 

Metro, All-District, and All Academic Honor Teams. We would like for you to be a part of our  

success and desired goals to make improvements to our facility so that our players can carry on  

the Archbishop Rummel winning tradition.  

The fence sign will measure 3’x 5 feet. Sign will include Archbishop Rummel Logo.   

If you have any questions, please contact:   

Julio Paiz, Head Coach Archbishop Rummel  

Email: RummelSoccer@gmail.com  

____________________________________________________________________________ 

FENCE SIGN COST: $500   

Company Name: ________________________________________  

Contact Person: _________________________________________  

Address: ______________________________________________________________ 

Email: ___________________________ Phone #: _____________________________  

Please submit a draft of the design via email to RummelSoccer@gmail.com to have it 

approved. Please make checks payable to: Archbishop Rummel High School  

Mail to: Archbishop Rummel High School, 1901 Severn Avenue, Metairie, LA 70001 

ATTN: Archbishop Rummel Soccer Program   

In an effort to have your sign ready at the beginning of this soccer season, please submit your  

design and payment ASAP. Any submissions after the signs go up for the start of the season,  



October 9th, will be produced as received.   

Thank you for supporting the Archbishop Rummel High School Soccer Program! 


